
                        MARY RUSSELL SCHOOL 
                      HAWKHEAD ROAD 

                                                                                                                                                    PAISLEY 
                                                                                                                                                    PA2 7BE 
                                                                                    Email: maryrussellenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk 
                                                                                                                        Telephone: 0300-300-0171 

 
 

 
                                            1st October 2021 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

MID TERM HOLIDAY 
 
The school will be closed for the October Holiday from Monday 11th October to Monday 18th October 
Please note that Monday 18th October is an In-Service Day for staff, and pupils should NOT attend.   
 
We look forward to welcoming the pupils back on Tuesday 19th October at 9.00am 
 

 

Liam Coyle 
Head Teacher 
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